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27 January 2020 
 
 
To Year 4  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Children 
 
BARNSTONDALE TRIP 
 
Miss Ferguson will have told children that the trip to Barnstondale has had to be cancelled. 
 
This was a new venue to us and we know that children were looking forward to going 
there. Before announcing the trip we made our usual robust enquiries about its suitability 
and cost.   
 
Unfortunately the costing given to us was incorrect.  The cost of the trip would far exceed 
our ceiling for trips at £160. 
 
Miss Ferguson will source other venues for a residential trip later in the year so children 
can look forward to this. 
 
Any deposits already paid will be refunded – please see Reception staff. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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